Dear Evergreen State College Admissions Office,

I am writing to recommend *Griffin Silbey*, as an excellent candidate for your post graduate program at Evergreen College. I am the CEO of CKBCarlo Enterprises in Nevada and *Griffin Silbey* worked for us as a senior staff assistant and customer service advocate for two years.

In our employment *Griffin* was always pleasant, hard working and a quick study. During his time at our company, he worked on projects large and small and managed to exceed our expectations.

I've always put a premium on customer service for those in our retail employ and *Griffin* never failed to deliver. His willingness to perform above expectations enabled us to increase our client retention during his time with us. Repeat customers formed a basis for a large percentage of our productivity increases year over year and with *Griffin* on our team, we achieved those high marks.

Griffin is bright and a quick study and I wouldn't hesitate to collaborate and or work with him again in the future.

Griffin's pleasant demeanor and easy rapport will surely put his future students at ease.

Without hesitation, I can can easily recommend *Griffin* to a graduate program that challenges his natural curiosity and high intellect.

Should you have any further questions about *Griffin* please feel free to reach me at *tokellycavanagh@gmail.com*.

Thanks.

Kelly Cavanagh

President/CEO - CKBCarlo Enterprises